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ern states, as did 
Bruce Kaufman, LCHS 
peri or.
To find information 

about seme of the 
other things CAP has 
to offer, the meetings 
arc h^ld every Wednes
day night.

If you find you are 
one of these people v*1d 
are bored with your
self, the world, and• 
just things in funeral, 
why don’t uou join an 
organization like the 
CAP, which is just a- 
bout the only teen-age 
club in Eureka, and 
put you spare time in
to something useful.

CikP and similar or
ganizations are for 
the betterment of 
yourself, your, commun
ity and your friends,

Mrs. Nettie French 
who had made her home 
in Eureka, passed away 
Monday, October 15. 
She has been living 
with her daughter in 
California. The burial 
was in Eureka._________
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Mrs. Schrooder took, 

her nurses training at 
Montana State College 
School of Nursing, 
Bozeman. Dr, Schrooder 
served his interneship 
in d'reat Falls.
Schroedv.r came from 

a small town and he 
and his wife are both 
attracted to ■. small, 
quiet town. At the 
present the" arc liv
ing in Frank Sabin’s 
apartment across from 
the Eureka library. 
Later on they plan to 
build a home of their 
own.
The doctor has 

bought Clarence Wil
ley’s building on main 
street for his office 
building.
The office hours are: 

Monday through Thurs
day, 10 am to 5 pm; 
Saturday, 10 pm to 2 
pm.
The evening appoint

ments will have to be 
got by appointment.

1 1

I

;Cont. from Page 1) 
Those on the food 

committee vere General 
chairman, Mrs. I. C. 
Lestrud; Mrs. Donald 
Boslaugh, Mrs. Clar
ence vee, Mrs. Lloyd 
DePrntu, Mrs. Tom
Smith. The decor
ating was done by Mrs. 
E. L. Richardson and 
Mrs. Clyde Voorhees.

assisting with the 
serving were Mrs. 
Emma Fisher, Mrs. 
Wayne Robbe, Mrs. Don 
Weydomeyer, Mrs. Ken
neth hooper, Mrs. 
Steve McCollough, Mrs. 
Homer Garrison, Mrs. 
John nemisegger, and, 
Mrs. Joe Pitman.

jit the same time, 
the Lumberjills Home 
Demonstration jgjeld a 
bazaar, food, ‘ and 
candy sale from which 
the/ took in ^40.
Those assisting

with the sale were Mrs. 
Norman Haas, Mrs. 
Karl Kaufman, and Mrs. 
Earl Franck.

Hunting Licenses Chnstmas Tree Supplies


